

For information CALL 1-800-AHA-USA1

May 3, 2024

Dear Heavenly,

On behalf of the American Heart Association, please accept my sincere thanks for your generous donation on April 24, 2024. Your gift is helping fund the next big medical breakthrough and your continued support is what keeps us in the fight to save lives from the nation's #1 killer, cardiovascular disease.

Because of generous donor support, AHA is able to provide 22 million people training in CPR each year! That's in addition to more than \$5 billion that AHA has funded in breakthrough medical research since 1949.

Through vital research, education programs and improved quality of care in hospitals we are changing outcomes for millions of Americans impacted by cardiovascular disease in Goldens Bridge and in communities all across the country. And there is so much more we can do ... together!

I am pleased to call Heavenly Brickks a friend of the American Heart Association. THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT!

Sincerely,

Marsha Jones

Chairperson of the Board

P.S. Visit www.heart.org to learn more about cardiovascular disease and how making lifestyle changes can improve your heart health.

Your contribution may be tax-deductible, in that no goods or services were exchanged for this gift. This letter is an acknowledgement of your gift.



